
 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Summer Reading challenge 

Reading is at the heart of all learning within our school, and we love to find ways to 
motivate and inspire children to read different books for pleasure. The ‘Summer 
Reading Challenge’ is a national annual initiative, delivered by libraries in partnership 
with The Reading Agency, to encourage 4- to 12-year-olds to continue to read 
throughout the summer holidays. Each year we are proud that a large number of our 
children take part in the challenge and we like to celebrate them completing the 
challenge in school as well. This year, each child that completes the challenge 
(bringing their certificate in to school) will be invited to a ‘Book club afternoon tea’ in 
the staff room, to talk about the books that they have shared over the summer. The 
children have until Saturday 10th September to complete the challenge at the 
library and then bring their completion certificates to school before Friday 16th 
September 2022. 

This year’s theme, in partnership with the Science Museum Group, will show 
children that science; invention and technology is all around us every day and will 
inspire them to be curious and get creative. Children will be given a Gadgeteers 
folder with stickers to collect; bookmark; kit bag; Gadgeteers science-facts paper 
game, and if 6 books are read; a Gadgeteers Certificate and Medal.  

You can register free at any library within the Bradford district – all you need is a 
child’s library card. Bradford Libraries has lots of activities for all children (and 
parents too!) to support Gadgeteers. Take a look at 
https://www.bradford.gov.uk/media/7056/summer-reading-challenge.pdf  and find 
a great day out at your local library. 

Thank you for supporting this challenge, 

 

Mrs L Ruddock 

Head of School 

https://www.bradford.gov.uk/media/7056/summer-reading-challenge.pdf


 

 

 


